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Bungalows on Bowlin Major Development Review Permit: A request by Mark Reddie of RVi Planning and
Landscape Architecture to seek review and approval of proposed Multiple Unit Development on approximately
16.95 acres, a portion of Pinal County parcel number 510-27-016L and -016P, on existing vacant land located
near the northwest corner of Bowlin Road and John Wayne Parkway (SR-347). Discussion and Action.
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